From: Jason Driver [mailto:jdriver@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 02, 2016 9:56 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Travel declaration: National Summer Learning Association conference

Steve,

I traveled to Seattle, Washington from October 23rd to October 27th to attend the National Summer Learning Association conference.  All expenses were paid by the CPL Foundation including airfare, hotel, ground travel, and meals.  
Thank you,
Jason
Jason M. Driver | Early Literacy Specialist 

System-Wide Children's Services | Chicago Public Library 

